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09/12/2021  10:54:122021/4585/P OBJ Lucy Findlay I write to object to this re-application for additional off-street parking. The addition of planting/regreening one 

side of the current hardstanding area is welcome. However the application runs counter to Camden's policies - 

it provides additional parking, it removes habitable space from the property in the basement by converting it to 

parking, it presents a greater danger to pedestrians through additional vehicles crossing the pavement 

crossing. The application runs counter to Camden's own policies - T2 and A1
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